
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
June 1, 2020 
 
 
Dear CAHON Members, 
 
We are greatly honored to serve CAHON and work together as the President & Board Chair of CAHON 
for the 2020-2022 term. We are fortunate and grateful to the outstanding leadership of David Z. Chang, 
MD, PhD, FACP, and Lei Zheng, MD, PhD, over the past two years who have led CAHON into a more 
professional organization with well-defined missions and unique value contribution to serve both our 
members and hematology and oncology community. We look forward to continuing the momentum to 
help CAHON reach even greater heights. 
 
COVID-19 has brought many challenges to our lives and has had a significant impact on the ways in 
which we are used to coming together professionally to network and engage in scientific exchange. 
However, COIVD-19 has united CAHON into a much tighter community. Working together with each of 
you and with the CAHON staff, we are committed to exploring new and innovative ways to continue to 
fulfill our missions to foster communication among our members, and to serve as a bridge with our 
colleagues in China. We are confident that we will be able to serve our members and ensure financial 
sustainability for the organization through these challenging times. 
 
Now we are calling for volunteers to serve in CAHON’s various committees to help CAHON to future 
success. Please feel free to reach out to us any time if you are willing to serve CAHON or have any 
suggestions or concerns about CAHON. You may also submit feedback through a form in the members-
only section of the CAHON website. 
 
Thank you for your support and stay safe and well! 
 
Best, 

  
Chong-xian Pan, MD, PhD, MS     Wenru Song, MD, PhD   
President of CAHON      Chair of the Board of Directors  


